
 

 

 

 

The increase of services being provided via virtual platforms has generated a need for updated service codes to 
reflect this new trend.  To that end, please be advised that as November 1, 2020, a new set of codes will become 
available to reflect the services provided to clients that incorporate an “audio and visual” component:  
 

 TCM04 - TCM Audio and Visual with client  

 T116A - Case Management Audio and Visual with client  

 H227V - Psycho-Education Individual Audio and Visual 

 H227G - Psycho-Education Group Audio and Visual 
 

All locations will be available for these new codes; however, in order for billing to be processed, the “audio and 
visual” location must be selected. 

As previously indicated, “telehealth” was added as a location to accommodate the change in how services were 
delivered to clients in the last six months. The name of the “telehealth” location is being changed to “Audio 
and Visual”.  

      

We understand that the new codes may impact programming, certain reports in the EDW and the fidelity 
measures. We will continue to review this and work collaboratively with each provider to address any concerns 
that might arise. If you have any specific questions about your program, please contact your manager at 
DMHAS.  

 

 
 

Any questions? 
Please contact: 

Karolina Wytrykowska at Karolina.Wytrykowska@ct.gov or  
860-719-3745 
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